
Cuyahoga Falls City Council 

Minutes of the Special Public Affairs Committee  

 

December 5, 2022 

 
 

Members:     Rachel Loza, Chair 

         Michael Brillhart 

         Adam Miller 

 

Ms. Loza called the meeting to order at  6:30 p.m.  All members were present. 

 

The minutes of the November 11, 2022 Public Affairs meeting were approved as written. 

 

Discussion: 

 

Ms. Loza stated that they reason for this Public Affairs Committee Special Meeting is to introduce 

Mr. Andrew Harant, the new Director of the Cuyahoga Falls Public Library, to Council. 

 

Mr. Harant addressed Council and outlined his vision and goal for the City’s library to further 

connect with the community through outreach programming, partnerships, and becoming directly 

involved with community leaders and organizations.  

 

Ms. Loza thanked Mr. Harant for stopping in and introducing himself to Council.  

Mr. Balthis thanked Mr. Harant for taking the time to come to Council.  He stated that it is great 

that the Library is prioritizing meeting with a community leaders. When people and organizations 

partner together, they provide better service.  He welcomed Mr. Harant to his new position and 

stated that Council looks  forward to working with him.  

Mr. Gorbach asked Mr. Harant to please let Council know if there is anything they can do to help 

him with any projects.  

The meeting adjourned at 6:35 p.m. 

 

 

 


